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Senator Nozzolio recently attended the Rebuilding Buford benefit in Walworth. The benefit

was to support Vaughn “Buford” Pembroke, who recently suffered a motorcycle accident in

May. Buford spent his life giving back to the community, contributing to the Boy Scouts of

America and the Lions Club, as a member of the West Walworth and Lincoln Fire

Departments, and as a member of the Wayne County School Board. Senator Nozzolio was

honored to be a part of Buford’s benefit.



Pictured: Senator Mike Nozzolio; Kelly Craig, event coordinator; Linda Pembroke, Buford’s

wife; and Vaughn “Buford” Pembroke

 


